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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This office acknowledges the service rendered by Pro. Dr. Riaz Hussain regarding
the animal health, diagnosis, treatment, antemortem and postmortem of animals and birds kept at Ex-
Situ Conservation Facilities i.e. Zoological Gardens; specially Bahawalpur Zoo, Wildlife Parks and
Pre-Release Pens / Enclosures of Wildlife Region Bahawalpur. He has been providing his services
since 2014. He is equally helpful in In-Situ conservation of wildlife and frequent visitor of Greater
Cholistan Desert.

y 3 He is highly professional, an up-right man, passionate and hardworking. He has

delivered excellent performance.

3. This office is satisfied with his contributions for better conservation of precious
wildlife species like Black Buck, Chinkara, Blue Bull, Hog Deer, Spotted Deer, Carnivores,

Peacocks and many others. This office certifies and appreciate his services and extends best wishes
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for all his success in life and career.
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Dear, Professor Dr, Abdul Ghafar,
Chairman Department of Zoology,
Islamia University Bahawalpur,

SUBJECT: LETTER OF APPRECIATION,
ASSALAM - O - ALAIKUMI

In acknowledgement of your cooperation as resource person in
fish farmers workshops, trainings and lectures held at Training Sub Center,
Fisheries Complex Bahawalpur. | would like to give you sincere appreciation on
your effort in conducting this policy advocacy study with our farmers. The
Department takes the honour of thanking you for your outstanding cooperation.

| wish you all the best for your future endeavors.
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ASSISTANT DIRECTOR FISHERIES
TRAINING SUB CENTER
BAHAWALPUR


https://v3.camscanner.com/user/download
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Letter of Appreciation for Conducting a Policy Advocacy Study
U e /lzlw’/é -13-24

Prof. Dr. Muhammad Atif

Chairman, Department of Pharmacy Practice
Chief Organizer, Training session for Advance Pharmacy Services

Subject: Heartfelt thanks for organizing a one day tralning session on Advance Pharmacy
Services

Dear Sir

On behalf of the Drug Control Division of Bahawalpur, we would like to extend our sincerest
gratitude for organizing a one daytraining session on Advance Pharmacy Services for pharmacy
students and hospital pharmacists of Bahawal Victoria Hospital, Bahawalpur.

The training session was remarkably well-planned and executed, covering a comprehensive
range of topics related to the Advance Pharmacy Services. The information shared during the
session was both comprehensive and engaging, thanks to the expertise and enthusiasm of the
speakers.

The speakers were highly knowledgeable and engaging, providing valuable insights and
practical tips for pharmacists working in hospital sector or seeking job in hospitals in future. The
interactive nature of the session facilitated meaningful discussions and encouraged critical
thinking among the participants.

Once again, thank you for ‘organizing the event. We look forward to future collaborations and
opportunities to work together towards our shared goals.

With warm regards,

M
Dr. Adnan AKram

lprug Controller
Bahawalpur



